Upcoming

There will be Candidiasis selfhelp meetings at MacLaggan Hall, room 105 at 7 pm on the following Thursdays: Oct. 13, Nov. 10, and Dec. 1.

Analyse your skills beginning October 13, 1994. If you aren't sure about your career options, or want to learn how to weave your skills into a resume, you may be interested in the Skills Analysis Workshop. The group will meet Thursday afternoon from 2:30-4:30 pm for four weekly sessions. Participants will learn to identify their skills and become aware of those which can be used in a range of fields. These are then used to generate a list of job and educational options. Participants are also introduced to a model for making career decisions. The workshop is free and open to any full-time or part-time student at UNB or STU. Interested students should sign-up by calling Counselling Services at 453-4820.

Tune into the "BAHA'I VOICE" on CHSR Radio 97.9 FM every Mon. at 10:00 am and every Fri. at 5:00 pm. The Baha'i Voice is a production of the Association for Baha'i Studies at UNB. This Friday, "A Scientific Proof of the Existence of God."

General Meeting: When-Oct. 5, Wednesday, Where-SUB Room 203, Time-4:00 - 5:00 pm. UNB Student Women's Collective.

Interested in issues dealing with ANS/UNB memberships will be female UNB students on this campus? Come out to see what we're about.

The Virginia Woolfe Society: Interested in participating in a Women's Studies discussion group? Explore contemporary women's issues and gain feedback on your own term paper or thesis research? First meeting: Thursday, October 6, 4:00 pm, Political Science Lounge T222. For more information, contact Kate Rogers or Susan Borsic-Drummond c/o Political Science Department.

The UNB Student Chapter of the American Nuclear Society and the Canadian Nuclear Society will present a talk by Norm Pruvost Los Alamos National Laboratory. "Nuclear Criticality-The Old Days, and Current Trends" on October 4, 1994 at 7:00 pm in Room GD110 Sir Edmund Head Hall, University of New Brunswick, Fredericton, NB. Mr Pruvost has been associated with the study of nuclear criticality (the potential for large energy releases upon interaction of various geometries outside of reactors) for many years. Recently, he has been involved in discussions with his peers in what was the USSR regarding the exchange of criticality safety data. In his talk he will give a historical perspective of nuclear criticality issues, in particular, recent efforts towards non-

on sale.

GALA UNB-UNB's Gay and Lesbian Alliance: Meetings held weekly on campus. For time and location, call the FLAG Phoneline at 457-2156. GALA is open to new ideas for upcoming meetings and events. Drop off any questions/comments/suggestions you may have to our mailbox in the SUB Help Centre, or through Campus Mail.

Interested in experiencing Guyana, Costa Rica or the Solomon Islands, working on projects & mix of cultures? Youth Challenge International Deadline October 7th. For more information, see Career Resource Library or presentation MacLaggan Hall, Room 12 at 7 pm.

Amnesty International—Youth Campus—405: General Meeting, Sunday, October 2nd, 4-6 pm, Rm 103 SUB. Learn about Amnesty International and its mandate. Watch an Amnesty feature video.

 Penderecki String Quartet Opens Creative Arts Season: UNB/STU Creative Arts opens its 1994-95 season at Memorial Hall this Sunday, Oct. 2 at 3 pm, with one of the world's finest international string quartets. The Penderecki String Quartet, Quartet-in-Residence at Wilfrid Laurier University, will present works by, among others, Beethoven, Haydn, Mozart, and Ravel. Founded in proliferation. All are welcome. Poland in 1981, the PSO has

toured Canada, the United States, Europe, and South America; recent engagements have brought them to Krakow, Winnipeg, Italy's MeranoFest, and Washington's Kennedy Centre. Tickets are available at the door at a cost of \$13 for adults and \$6 for students. Season subscriptions are available in advance at Mazzuca's and at Memorial Hall, as well as at the door. Call 457-2233 for more information.

NBAABO - New Brunswick Association of Approved Basketball Officials - Looking for Hoop Refs The New Brunswick Association of Approved Basketball Officials (NBAABO) will be holding an introductory session for new officials on Wednesday evening, October 5th at 7 o'clock in the Room of the Lady Beaverbrook Gym.

The NBAABO provides officials for all levels of play, including junior high and high school, college and university. A four week course (two hour sessions each week during the month of October) will cover the basic's of rules and court coverage. This course will lead to written and floor testing for certification with the Canadian Association of Basketball Officials (CABO).

New officials are needed. No experience necessary, just drop by for the introductory session. For more information contact Jeff Whipple (w-453-4985/h-452-9416) or Bryan Whitfield (h-455-3665).

The 1993 National Film Board production "Kanehsatake" will be shown at the Faculty of Law, UNB on Tuesday, 4 October 1994 at 7:00 p.m.

This acclaimed two-hour film is a documentary on the "Oka crisis". The film is being shown in conjunction with the First Nations Law course.

All are cordially invited to attend. Admission is free.

Film: Kanehsatake

Date: Tuesday, 4 October 1994 Time: 7:00 p.m.

Place: Faculty of Law, UNB, Ludlow Hall, Room 2 (just down the hill from Saint Thomas University)

Admission: Free

For further information, please contact: John McEvoy, Faculty of Law, UNB 453-4701.

U.N.B.'s Centre for Musical Arts presents its first fall concert, featuring Robert Kortgaard, Sonja Adams and Andrew Miller (Cello, String Bass, Piano) on Friday evening, 7 October, 7:30 p.m. in UNB Memorial Hall. Tickets at the door. Adults \$5 -Students/Seniors \$3.

Just want to say hi to Josée and Dan way over there in China.

> Mark S. got your message over and over.

Keep the letters coming!!!-

